

May 30, 2018

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of May 28th

Mon., 5/29 – **NO SCHOOL,** Memorial Day

Wed., 5/30 -**Scott Open House**, 5:30 - 6:30

Wed., 5/30 – LOST AND FOUND PACKED UP!

Fri., 6/1 – 8th Grade Graduation, Marina Middle School, 4 – 6 PM & Reception following @ Scott Week of June 4th

Wed., 6/6 – LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!

Dear Lilienthal Community,

Thank you for a wonderful year! I continue to feel honored to be working with such a wonderful community. Together, have continued to pilot PBL, expanded Readers and Writers Workshop, broadened our support for struggling readers, and deepened our commitment to Social-Emotional Learning. With your help we've also maintained strong professional development for teachers which is already resulting in more enriching learning experiences for our kids and more closely aligned teaching practices across the school. Our School Site Council. PTA. and SFKIEA have all worked hard to keep collaboration at the center of the work they did this year. Ultimately, we're a parent partnership school and that collaboration goes a long way in building the supports needed for our children and staff.

What I'm most excited for, however, are the continued plans we have for the future. Our Balanced Scorecard (strategic plan) for next year will continue our school-wide efforts to expand and strengthen Readers and Writers Workshop, grow our Project-Based Learning pilot and thoughtfully iterate our efforts with Social-Emotional Learning.

With only a few days to go, I want to wish you all a relaxing and fun summer. Take time to enjoy your children, read books, and go on adventures. You are some of their most impactful teachers, so take the time to keep your kids curiously engaged while away from school. We'll see you on the afternoon of Thursday 8/16 (3:00 @ Scott Campus) for our class posting event where you'll be able to reconnect with friends and find out which class your student has been assigned! We'll send out more details about the event later in the summer and don't forget to mark your calendars for 8/20 where we'll get our 2018-2019 school year started!

We're excited to continue partnering with you to make our school a beacon of success and innovation in San Francisco!
Have a wonderful summer,
Tyler Graff
Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8

ClaireWear Pop-Up Stores!

Last chance to get your spirit wear, accessories and the 2017-2018 yearbook!

@ Madison Campus: Thursday, May 31, 2018, 3:30pm to 5:30pm
Questions? Email
us: ClaireWearStore@gmail.com

Summer Garden Watering Help!

The school gardens are living spaces that require watering over the summer. Keeping the gardens watered ensures they are in healthy, ready-to-use condition when the students return in the fall. It only takes one hour to do and kids can come help. **We need**

MORE volunteers to sign up to

help. Please sign up HERE!

http://www.school-

<u>pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/OutdoorClassroom#</u> <u>summer_watering_schedules</u>

Thank you to those who've already signed up! Instructions will be emailed before the end of the school year.

Max the Bunny Update

Starting next fall, Max the bunny will relocate to the Madison campus garden with Mr. Thomas! There, Max should be able to live in his hutch in the garden full time since this garden is more secure than the Scott garden. All CL folks are welcome to visit Max any time next year in his new home! More details on how to help Max to come in the fall.

After School Program)
applicants for the 2018-2019
school year, if you applied to CLLA
during our application window, you
have been accepted into the
program! You will also be receiving an
email to your registered email
account you gave during our
application process. CLLA is now at a
waitlist status from this point
forward. Please contact Director
Ramiro Lule at clla@ymcasf.net with
any further questions or concerns.
Have a great rest of the school year!



LOST AND FOUND WILL BE PACKED UP FOR CHARITY TODAY MAY 30TH. Be sure to check for any missing items. **Many thanks to Minjae Bae** (Phineas Kim's mom) for helping with this important task.



HAPPY SUMMER VACATION EVERYONE!